
From: "Stahl, Chris" <Chris.Stahl@dep.state.fl.us>
Date: July 12, 2019 at 3:11:07 PM CDT
To: "Benjamin_Frater@fws.gov" <Benjamin_Frater@fws.gov> 
Cc: State_Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@dep.state.fl.us>, 
"Coram, Phil" <Phil.Coram@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]
State_Clearance_Letter_For_FL201907128649C_Navarre Beach 
Marine Park Addition, Santa Rosa County

July 12, 2019

Ben Frater

Assistant Restoration Manager
Deepwater Horizon Gulf Restoration Office
341 North Greeno Road, Suite A

Fairhope, Alabama  36532
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RE: U.S. Department of the Interior and National Oceanic and
Atmospheric Administration - Natural Resource Damage Assessment
-Phase V.3 Florida Coastal Access Project: Draft Restoration Plan
and Supplemental Environmental Assessment - Navarre Beach
Marine Park Addition, Santa Rosa County, Florida
SAI # FL201907128649C

Dear Ben:

Florida State Clearinghouse staff has reviewed the referenced
document under the following authorities: Presidential Executive
Order 12372; § 403.061(42), Florida Statutes; the Coastal Zone
Management Act, 16 U.S.C. §§ 1451-1464, as amended; and the
National Environmental Policy Act, 42 U.S.C. §§ 4321-4347, as
amended.

Based on the information submitted and minimal project impacts, the
state has no objections to the subject project and, therefore, it is
consistent with the Florida Coastal Management Program (FCMP).
Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed project.  If you
have any questions or need further assistance, please don’t hesitate to
contact me at (850) 717-9076.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Stahl

Chris Stahl, Coordinator
Florida State Clearinghouse
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3800 Commonwealth Blvd., M.S. 47
Tallahassee, FL  32399-2400
ph. (850) 717-9076
State.Clearinghouse@floridadep.gov
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